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Re: Notification of the Transfer of Customer and Assets of MegaPath Corporation to GC 
Pivotal, LLC d/b/a Global Capacity, LLC 
CONSUMMATION NOTICE AND REQUEST TO CANCEL AUTHORITY 

Dear Ms. Stauffer: 

GC Pivotal, LLC d/b/a Global Capacity ("Global Capacity"), on its own behalf and as purchaser of 
certain network assets and customers from MegaPath Corporation ("MegaPath"), notifies the Florida 
Public Service Commission ("Commission") that on December 31, 2014, MegaPath and Global Capacity 
completed a transaction whereby ownership of certain network assets and certain customers served by 
those assets from MegaPath were transferred to Global Capacity.1 As a result of this, MegaPath will no 
longer provide telecommunications services in Florida and therefore no longer requires its authorizations. 
As such, MegaPath requests that the Commission cancel MegaPath's authorizations to provide Local 
Exchange Service and rescind any and all tariffs on file with the Commission. MegaPath was granted 
authority to provide Local Exchange Service in Commission authorization issued in 990191-TX on April 
21, 1999. Because MegaPath no longer provides any service that is subject to the jurisdiction of the 
Commission in Florida, the Company respectfully submits that the surrender of its authorizations is 
reasonable and necessary and will not be disruptive to the present or future public interest, convenience 
and necessity. 

The contact person for any outstanding MegaPath regulatory obligations is: 

Bethany M. Becker, Regulatory Compliance Paralegal 
1835-B Kramer Lane, Suite 100 
Austin, TX 78758 
Phone: ( 512) 794-6184 
Email: Bethany. becker@globalcapacity.com 

This document is being filed electronically with the Commission via e-mail to fil ings@psc.state.tl.u . 
Should you have any questions regarding this filing, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned. 

See Notice Letter dated September 23, 2014 informing the Commission of the anticipated sale of certain 
assets and customers. 
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